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N O T I C E   OF   C O N S T R U C T I O N   A C T I V I T I E S 
 

TO ALL RESIDENTS 
UPCOMING WATERMAIN INSTALLATION AND REPLACEMENT WORK 

BOROUGH OF WALDWICK 
BERGEN COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

OUR JOB NO. WA-1458 
 

January 14, 2025 
 
Dear Residents, 
AJM Construction will soon begin work in your area as part of the Sheridan Ave Watermain Installation 
Project. This project is aimed at improving the reliability, and circulation of the Borough’s water 
distribution system. Principal items of this project will include the installation of new ductile iron water 
main, fire hydrants, and residential service connections to the curb stop valves.  
 
Work is scheduled to begin on or about Friday, January 17 (weather permitting), with mobilization of 
equipment. The installation of the new water main is along Sheridan Avenue between Bergen Avenue 
and East Prospect. Equipment may be parked on side streets during construction, including overnight.  
 
During construction, there will be periods when water service needs to be temporarily shut off in order 
to connect the new water main to the existing system and decommission the old water main. These 
shutdowns will be kept as short as possible, and residents will be notified 24 hours in advance of any 
planned interruptions. 
 
During construction, "No Parking" signs will be posted at least 24 hours in advance. Vehicles must be 
removed from the designated areas by the times indicated on the signs. Temporary traffic detours may 
be required, but local access will generally be maintained unless construction activities, such as open 
trenches, make safe passage impossible. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to improve the Borough's water 
infrastructure. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly. 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
Chris Casey, P.E. 
Resident Engineer 
Boswell Engineering 
On Behalf of the Borough of Waldwick Water Department 
845-323-8209 
 


